
 

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR 

We love the busy Festive Season and know 

how important it is to spend time with friends 

and family so we and our fantastic Green Man 

team will be spending some well-deserved 

time with our families. 

So this year we will be closed from Monday 

22nd December and re-open on Saturday 28th  

December & Sunday 29th December. Then we 

will be closed again from Monday 29th 

December and then re-open as normal from 

Friday 2nd  January. 

We would love to see you during December but we are already very 

busy so do give Beth a call on 01403-710250 or email us at 

greenmanpartridgegreenbookings@hotmail.com 

Thank you to everyone who supports us – you will never know how 

much this means to us – some of you are like our extended Green Man 

Family. Speaking of our Green Man Family – thank you from the 

bottom of our hearts to our amazing team who keep us going with 

humour and hard work throughout the past year!  

Merry Christmas 

 

Becky and Nick x 
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